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September 25, 2019 

 
                                                       Information Letter no. 21-2019 

 
 
 

Dear Member Federations,  
 
Belarusian Fencing Federation has just informed us that it is forced to refuse to 
hold the Senior European Fencing Championship 2020 in Minsk. 
 
Therefore, we are looking for a federation who will take over the organization of 
the Senior European Championship in 2020, so if you are interested in holding 
these championships, please provide your duly completed application form with 
two attachments to the General Secretariat, no later than October 20.  
 
Please bear in mind that, respecting the FIE calendar, these championships must 
take place in mid-June 2020, preferably on the approved date by the last 
Ordinary Congress: 16-21.06.2020. 
 
 
Attached to this letter: 
 

- Application form; 
- Action plan; 
- Budget. 

                                                                                       

                       Best regards, 
 

 
 


